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Tricia Melillo

From: Michael Cahill
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 7:33 AM
To: ~Senate Election Law and Municipal Affairs
Subject: HB 52 does not past the smell test

Colleagues,  
 
As a longtime resident of CD-1, I have been represented by members of both parties. I believe this is an 
indication of a fairly balanced constituency and there is no need or justification for the changes offered in the 
Republican maps. The proper way to win elections is by nominating the best candidate - not by shifting the 
electorate to tilt the scales toward one party or the other. This does not pass the smell test. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Cahill 
State Representative 
Labor, Industrial and Rehabilitative Services 
Rockingham 17 
Newfields, Newmarket 


